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Precipitation totals remain above average for most of the island for the May – August season with the 
exception of the far western and eastern regions and the southern coastal peninsula of Haiti which is 
experiencing rainfall totals near 25% of average.  However, since the start of July, rainfall 
accumulation has been decreasing, but poses no threat to current agricultural activity.  During the last 
two observation periods maximum rainfall totals have been near 50 mm.  During the July 10 – 16 
observation period light rains can be expected across the island.  


